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              2010

Our next meeting is Thursday, November 4th at 6:30 PM, Canton Library. Pot luck dinner!  Bring your own place setting and beverage.  Bring your favorite specimen/s collected or acquired this season for “show and tell”.

President: William deLorraine

Vice President: Scott Sutherland

Secretary: Joanna deLorraine

Treasurer: Chris Sutherland

Field Trip Coordinators:

Bill deLorraine

Skyler Alverson

Scott Sutherland

Acting Co-Editors of Newsletter:

Bill & Joanna deLorraine

Webmaster:  Glenn Simonelli

2010 Membership Dues collectible at any time but run from August 2010 to August 2011
If you do not have e-mail please let us know so we can mail you a hard copy of the newsletter.

Otherwise we strive to send all newsletters by e-mail.  Make sure we are updated if your e-mail changes!

315-287-4652 or 

wdellie@verizon.net
Please mail dues to:   Chris Sutherland, Treasurer, 287 Cty. Rd. 29, Canton, NY 13617
 Have you paid your dues? It’s important if you plan on collecting; you’ll need current Club membership and Eastern Federation insurance cards.  

Please send a check for your dues to Chris so you can continue to receive newsletters and take part in club events.
Single Membership: $10.00.   Family Membership:  (Family members under the same roof at the same mailing address):   $20.00
THE CLUB’S WEBSITE

www.stLawrencecountymineralclub.org.

ANNOU NCEMENT:  
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New Baby girl “Madeline” was born to Donnie Carlin and Julie Daniels. Congratulations Donnie and Julie!
 Minutes from the Last    
    Meeting
There were 11 members in attendance at our last meeting.  The pot luck dinner was fabulous and disappeared quickly.  Joanna read the minutes of our last meeting.  Chris read the treasurer’s report.  Chris reported that Scott hand delivered a portion of the monies owed to Bower Powers for the field trip held during our show.  She has received in addition to those monies another $25.00 back from some of the other participants.  Next year we will collect for the field tips at the registration table so as to eliminate any further cause for confusion.  Chris also gave a show financial report.  Bill went over some notes on the show.  He mentioned that Dot Badger will be in charge of the advertising again for 2011 should she decide to accept that responsibility again.  A big thank you to Dot from all of us!   Glen and Bill will work together on the signs.  Bill noted that we need three field trips for next year and we need volunteers for Field Trip Coordinators.  We also need someone to chair the show for next year.  We have a food committee set in place which includes members Chris Sutherland, Mark and Charlie Decker and Skyler Alverson.  Bill showed the club members the plastic containers he wanted to purchase for the show for next year to be used for storing and displaying specimens for the kid’s mineral kits.  The large Avon cardboard boxes seemed to break down too easily and take up 

lots of storage space.  The club voted to reimburse Bill up to $60.00 for the trays.  Bill made an announcement about Rocko recuperating from surgery.  Well wishes go out in abundance to our friend Rocko wishing him a speedy recovery.  Chris Sutherland won the monthly drawing for the door prize of an amethyst cluster.  There was some discussion about the Bush Farm and all the problems that have arisen there in recent weeks. There was a show and tell time period of the minerals that were brought in. 

NOTES

Next meeting will be “show and tell” themed so bring your favorite specimen/s either collected or acquired during this field season to the meeting and be prepared to 

tell the story behind it.  It’s going 

to be a fun meeting, no heavy-duty business agenda.  Do be thinking about where you’d like to have this year’s Christmas party as we do need to make reservations soon so that will be one of the few business items we’ll be discussing.  Thursday, Nov. 4th, 6:30 pm.  I won’t be able to bring one of my favorite pieces to the meeting.  Too heavy!  It’s the amethyst cathedral I won during the show!

Upcoming Shows:
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November:

Nov. 6-7th

Stamford CT Mineralogical Society Gem and Mineral Show, Eastern Greenwich Civic Center 

12-14

Hamburg, NY

Erie Co. Fairground. Grange Bldg Fri 12-4; Sat and Sun. 12-6 pm  215-521-4367 Jane Smith

25-26: 46th Annual Atlantic

Coast Gem, Mineral and Jewelry Show hosted by the Gem Cutters Guild of Baltimore. Howard 

County Fairgrounds, West Friendship, MD.

E.F.T.A.

Jake Kramer, editor E.F.T.A. website: SPEEDYJAKE @aol.com
Cindy Newman knewman10@stny.rr.com
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